## **Community Association Response**

From: Dennis Marr <planning@crescentheightsyyc.ca>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:31 PM

**To:** Stengel, Courtney G. <Courtney.Stengel@calgary.ca> **Cc:** CAWard7 - Dale Calkins <caward7@calgary.ca>

Subject: [EXT] LOC2020-0128; road closure with land use redesignation

Dear Courtney,

Thank you for inviting the Crescent Heights Planning Committee to comment on this LOC.

We have no objections to this LOC but ask that before executing this action, the owners of the adjacent residences are offered the right of first refusal to purchase the land directly north of their property. We are sure they would appreciate the extra space.

Should you have questions please contact me by email or phone at 403-807-7257.

Sincerely,

Dennis Marr, Director Planning

Crescent Heights Community Association